
 

 

October 20, 2017 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re:  Invitation for Bids – LAVTA Bus Shelter Demolition & Movement Project #2017-17   

 

 

This letter documents that the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority intends to award its Project 

#2017-17, LAVTA Bus Shelter Demolition & Movement Project to FBD Vanguard Construction Inc. 

This bid of $416,174.00 was determined to be the lowest in price, and to be both responsive and 

responsible to the factors set forth in the IFB.  The award date is set for November 6, 2017.   

 

We thank all bidders for the time and efforts involved in the bid preparation, and appreciate their 

interest in the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Tamara Edwards 

 

Tamara Edwards 

Procurement Officer 


